From: Peter Wronski
To: Amy Weinreich

Date:Monday, April 19, 2021 10:42:16 AMAttachments:Letter to TC Re-Comp Plan.pdf

Hi Amy,

Enclosed is a letter requesting that the current draft of the comprehensive plan not be adopted and the town wide survey should not be delayed any further.

Thank you, Peter Wronski

Charlestown, RI 02813

Date: April 19, 2021

To: Deb Carney, Cody Clarkin, Susan Cooper, Grace Klinger, and Bonnie Van Slyke

Re: Charlestown Comprehensive Plan

Dear Town Councilors,

I respectfully request that the town council does **not** approve the current draft of the town's comprehensive plan. In it's current state it is not factual, it is incomplete in many areas, and I feel it does not represent the needs and desires of the majority of the taxpaying voters of Charlestown. This draft comprehensive plan needs to be reexamined **after the results of the upcoming town-wide survey are available**. I further request that the town wide survey not be delayed any more and be sent to all residents as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Peter T. Wronski

Charlestown, RI 02813